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Happy Half term 

  

 

Year  Pupil  Year  Pupil  

First 

Steps  

You are all stars!!! Year 3  Shaun & Ava 

Reception  Isabelle & Aria Year 4  Caleb & Emma 

Year 1  Samuel & Maddie Year 5  Connie & Lucas S 

Year 2  Sophie & Maria Year 6  Paddy & Claudia 

 

 

 

 
Year 

 

Pupil 

 

Year Pupil 

First Steps  Year 3  
Reception Barry Year 4 Nathaniel 

Year 1 Amelie Year 5  
Year 2 Harley Year 6 Anya 
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Reception 

 

88.30% Year 4 88.15% 

Year 1 

 

92.46% Year 5 86.01% 

Year 2 

 

96.17% Year 6 96.30% 

Year 3 

 

91.48% Overall 

school 

attendance 

91.26% 

 

 
We have had the following birthdays this week and over the half 

term: 

Reception 

Year 2 – Reuban 

Year 4 – Eliza & Eddie 

Year 6 – Laycie, Nevaeh & Dexter 

Staff – Miss Cahill & Mrs Johnson 

Wishing you a fantastic birthday!! 
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News 

 

 

• Our Spooky walk was a huge success, the children had lots of 

fun. 

 

• 03.11.2022 – PTFA Firework Disco, more informstion to come 

after the half term. 

 

• Leave of absence during term time requires a form to be 

completed and returned to school.  These forms can be 

collected from the office.   

 

• 22.11.2022 – Performance of Robin Hood 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


